
 

PUNJAB STATE ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

SCO 220-221, SECTOR 34-A, CHANDIGARH 

Phone: 0172-2645164-66, Fax: 0172-2664758 

 

PRESS NOTICE 

  Proposals are invited from the interested Consulting Agencies for appointment 

of consultants to conduct technical audit of ‘measures adopted by Punjab State Power 

Corporation Limited (PSPCL) to reduce T&D losses’. The last date for receipt of proposals is 

May 15, 2013 up to 15.00 Hrs. Technical bids shall be opened on the same day at 16.00 Hrs.  

 

  The Request for Proposal (RFP) document is available on the website of the 

Commission “pserc.nic.in” and can be downloaded from there. 

 

 

        Secretary, 

        PSERC, Chandigarh. 

 

Click here for RFP document 

 

 

 

http://www.pserc.nic.in/pages/RFP%20Tech%20Audit%203.5.13.pdf

